
The Get Together 

An Invitation to 

Parents, Grandparents, Caregivers and 
Children. 

 

Newborn Until the 5
th 

Birthday 
 
 
 

A group for parents, grandparents, caregivers and children 

ages newborn until the 5
th 

birthday which offers an 

opportunity to: 
 

 
 

• Meet others with young children 

• Get away from feeling “cooped up” and “isolated” 

• Share experiences, ideas, and concerns with others and 

staff whose skills are in family and child development 

• Discuss developmental issues and watch them unfold 

as children play 
 

 
 

Dates: Every Monday 
 

Time: 1:30-3:00 pm 
 

Place: JCFS, Virginia Frank Child Development Center 

At the : Cooper Center 

6639 N Kedzie Ave., Chicago 

Fee: $10 per family per session 

Contact: Joanne Kestnbaum, LCSW 

Phone: 773-765-3100 

Email: JoanneKestnbaum@jcfs.org 
 
 
 

One-stop, toll-free access for help. 

Call 855-ASK-JCFS (855- 275-5237), 

email ask@jcfs.org or visit jcfs.org. 
 

JCFS is a partner in serving our community, supported 

by the Jewish United Fund/Jewish Federation. 
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WELCOME TO THE GET TOGETHER! 
 

Mondays 
1:30-3:00 
p.m. 

Joanne Kestnbaum, LCSW  
Anna Field, Intern 

 

 

 A fee of $10 per family per visit is charged and all attendees are required to complete the initial 
paperwork before attending the group. 

 

 
 

 We are able to accommodate 26 people in our Get Together group. Phone ahead to reserve a 
space for your family: 773-765-3100. If you arrive without a reserved space and the group is full, you 
will be invited to return on another day. 

 

 
 

 You are welcome to phone in your reservation beginning Friday morning at 10:00 a.m. the week 
before you wish to attend. Please reserve space for only your family. 

 

 
 

 The Get Together is designed for families and children up until their 5th birthday. Our space meets 
the developmental needs of children 5 years of age and under. 

 

 
 

 The Get Together is designed for families, so please bring your child, grandchild, or the child for 
whom you are caring. 

 

 
 

 On rare occasions, the Get Together may be observed for educational and training purposes. 
 

 
 

 To respect the privacy of our families, please reserve your photo taking to outside the Get Together 
space. 

 

 
 

 While we know that many families have cell phones, we encourage you to turn them off during The 
Get Together. Our program is designed for caregivers to be available to their children and enjoy 
their time together. 

 

 
 

 We look forward to welcoming you. As always, if we are able to be of assistance to you and your 
family, please let us know. 

 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Joanne Kestnbaum, LCSW 


